From: Wilson, Janice L. <Janice.Wilson@chicagopolice.org>
Sent: Saturday, October 7, 2017 5:18 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Johnson2, Kenneth; Brown, Suzan; Paterno, Latasha
Subject: RE: RE: Request for Grant Information & Travel Details 

 

Hello Mr. Berlin,
 
I am following up to notify you that Commander Kenneth A. Johnson and I traveled to New York and accepted the travel expenses provided by Open Society Foundations for the workshop and reception in honor of the Chicago Association of Women in Law Enforcement, Inc.  
 
We were not offered nor did we accept any gifts worth more than $50.  We did not receive any honorariums for participating in this event.
 
Have a great weekend!
 
Respectfully,
 
P.O. Janice Wilson
Business & Community Engagement Liaison
Bureau of Patrol
007th District

